
FROM THE EDITOR

Meticulous readers of the small print may have noticed a new name
on our masthead in the July 2005 issue. David Rolston, MD, has

joined the Journal staff as deputy editor. David has been on The Cleveland Clinic staff
in the Department of General Internal Medicine since 2001. He trained
at the Christian Medical College in Vellore, India. Awarded a Wellcome Trust
Fellowship, he spent 3 years at St. Bartholomew’s
Hospital in London. He came to the States and
completed a residency in internal medicine at
Hahnemann in Philadelphia.

He has been involved in several aspects of
postgraduate medical education, including membership
on the editorial board of the Indian Journal of
Gastroenterology and section editor of The National
Medical Journal of India. At the Clinic, in addition to
his internal medicine practice, he teaches internal
medicine residents and medical students, and is
involved in clinical research.

We welcome him to the Journal staff. I am sure you
will see and appreciate his touch in article procurement
and editing.

We view the Journal as an educational vehicle. David, the editorial staff, and I
look forward to receiving your insights on article content and breadth, and I hope that
you continue to enjoy the ride As always, we invite your feedback and suggestions.

BRIAN F. MANDELL, MD, PhD
Editor-in-Chief
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